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Ms. Bravo:

This is in response to your inquiry about ethics conflicts related to your possible employment
as Director with the Miami Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) and business contracts
your husband, Walfrido Pevida, has with Miami-Dade County through, C3TS, a company
partially owned by him.

As we discussed on the phone today, the MPO is an independent agency created under
Florida Statutes and not part of Miami-Dade County. Therefore, under the County Ethics Code,
your work at the MPO does not create conflicts with County contracts.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 305 350-0601 if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Victoria Frigo, Staff Attorney
Miami-Dade County Commission on Ethics
Direct Phone: 305 350-0601
Fax: 305 579-0273

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.


